PUBLIC NOTICE

CITY OF BULLHEAD CITY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there may be a quorum of the Bullhead City Council present at the
following events:

Various Ribbon Cuttings/Grand Opening/Fundraising Events and related activities throughout Bullhead
City and the surrounding Tri-State area.

Ribbon Cutting to celebrate the recent enhancements to the American Legion Post #87 Building to be
held on Monday, June 15, 2020, at 4:00 p.m. located at Clearwater Drive, Bullhead City, AZ.

NOTE: No legal action will be taken at the above-mentioned meetings or events.
This notice is posted in accordance with the requirements of the Arizona Open Meeting Act.
Dated this 10th day of June 2020.

CITY OF BULLHEAD CITY

A prosry HF st
Susan Stein, MMC, CPM
City Clerk

Disclaimer: Council members may receive invitations to, and may attend, additional social functions or
events that occur after this list of events is posted. No ¢ity business will be discussed at these events.



